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Regulation of Retail Forex

This is regarding the proposed new rule to set maximum leverage to 10:1
for retail forex traders in the US,,,

I oppose this proposed rule, as I believe that this would drastically reduce trading,
especially for those traders who do not have much capital. Better option is to
educate traders about the potential risk of leverage, but not tie down those who
understand and are willing to take the risk. Traders should have the right to decide
for themselves what works and what does not.


